MARCH

We have continued an aggressive outreach campaign to meet with interest groups, elected officials,
railroads, businesses, economic development groups, and others to make sure the plan draws its
material from as broad a base as possible. We will continue this phase through April. Concurrently, other
team members are beginning to analyze both the passenger rail system as well as the freight rail system

to generate up-to-date infrastructure portraits.



